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Minutes of the November 19, 2014 Meeting 
Loudoun County Government Center Building 
Lovettsville  Room 
1 Harrison Street, Leesburg, Virginia  20175 
  
Loudoun Members Present:  Chairman Mark Peterson, Vice-Chairman John Isom, 
Phil Daley, Benjamin Lawrence, Blake Netherwood 
 
Pending Committee Members: Roy Liggett 
 
Loudoun Members Absent:  , Lynn Gibson, Joan Rokus 
 
County Staff Present:  David Ward (Building and Development), Marie Genovese 
 
Guests:   Stephen Collins (Pulte Homes), Andrew Painter (Walsh Colucci), Michael 
Romeo (Walsh Colucci) 
 
Catoctin Committee Members: David Ward  
Fauquier Committee Members:  
 
Chairman’s Business  
 
Chairman Mark Peterson officially called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday January 21st, at 1:00 p.m. in the 
Lovettsville Room Loudoun County Government Building, 1 Harrison Street, 
Leesburg, Virginia 20175.  
 
First order of business was to approve the September 17, 2014 minutes.  Motion to 
approve minutes was made by Blake Netherwood and seconded by Phil Daley. The 
minutes were approved unanimously.  
 
Next was an update on the Wildwood Farms development application.  The 
applicant and their representatives were in attendance to provide an up-to-date 
status of the development application.  The application is set to be at the planning 
commission in early December and the Board of Supervisors likely after the 1st of the 
year (2015).  The committee was pleased to hear the updates and in particular how 
the applicant was managing and committing to permanent open space within the 
Goose Creek corridor.   
 
The Committee Chair will send and update email to the Chair of the Planning 
Commission to voice comments. 
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Other Updates: 
 
Catoctin Scenic River Committee: David Ward provided an update on the 
Featherbed Lane Bridge. 
 
The county Water Resources Technical Advisory Committee (WRTAC) is currently 
working on a stormwater management plan for the county. 
 
 
There being no further Committee business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:02 PM.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mark Peterson 
Chairman 
 


